
August 2020 
Director of Student Services 

Board Report 
COVID – 19 

- Electronic Temperature Stations have been in placed in all the buildings. 
 

- 4 misting/disinfecting machines have been ordered from Stigler Supply.  They should 
arrive this week. 
 

- 290 student desks have been ordered.  They will be used to replace tables throughout 
Lincoln.  They are scheduled to be delivered on Aug. 31st 

Custodial 

- Orientation week Aug. 24th-28th.  The custodians have the buildings looking great. 
 

- We are planning some projects to complete during the month of September before in-
person instruction begins. 
 

Maintenance 

- The Unit Ventilators project is almost complete.  All of the units are installed and we are 
waiting on repairs on 3 of the units. 

- Solar Panels generated 4,868 KWH for the month of July.   

School Safety 

- Beginning work on the requests of the School Safety inspection from June. 

Transportation 

 
- We will be replacing a gas tank and undercarriage in Bus 1. 

 

Student Attendance 

 

- The final SEEK number for the 2019-20 school year is 820.475. 


